
PUBLIC HEARING 
APRIL 23, 2020 

5:30 P.M. 

Mayor Pro Tem Garcia call the meeting to order, advising that the meeting 
was physically closed to the public but open via zoom conferencing. 

Roll call by City Secretary: Mayor Pro Tem Garcia, Council Members Rivas, 
Robinson, Lee and Gonzales; City Manager Squyres, City Attorney DeFoyd via 
Zoom and City Secretary Raines via Zoom. Mayor Diaz arrived after roll 
call. 

City Manager Squyres advised that the Public Hearing was called for 
discussion related to the Juvenile Curfew Ordinance which was required 
to be re-adopted every three years. 

Chief Ayala recommended that that we keep this Ordinance in place in the 

event that we have to call parents to pick up children 12 years old and 
younger and establishing a curfew for 13 years to 17 years from being in a 
public placed between the hours of midnight and 6:00 a.m •• 

There was general discussion on the Ordinance. 

Mayor Diaz ask if anyone had any questions 

Mayor Diaz adjourned the meeting at 5:40 p.m. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Joyce Raines 
City Secretary 


